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INSTRUCTIONS:  This form has been adopted as a standardized Vermont State Parental Permission Slip.  Each participant’s 

parent/guardian must sign the above form prior to the youth being allowed to handle firearms, ammunition, reloading supplies and/or 

archery equipment.  A new form should be signed annually at renewal time. 

 

The form is designed to be cropped along the edges of the printing and folded to fit into a small red hunting/fishing license holder.   

Fold side to side first, then top to bottom.  When inserted properly, the youth’s name will appear in the front panel. 

 

Youth members should have this Permit on their person whenever involved in any club activity.  It is suggested the Permits be 

collected at the end of each meeting and kept in a place accessible to all instructors. 

 

Individual Club Leaders will have to be assertive about requiring signed Permits displayed on each youth at every event, including 

routine weekly practice sessions. 

 

Revised and approved by UVM Extension 4-H Shooting Sports Council 1/15/05 

Parental permission form format revised and approved by Lisa Muzzey 9/2/08 

Parental permission form revised and approved by Lisa Muzzey 8/26/09 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued in furtherance of Cooperative Extension work, Acts of May 8 and June 30, 1914, in cooperation with the United States 

Department of Agriculture. University of Vermont Extension, Burlington, Vermont. University of Vermont Extension, and U.S. 

Department of Agriculture, cooperating, offer education and employment to everyone without regard to race, color, national origin, 

gender, religion, age, disability, political beliefs, sexual orientation, and marital or familial status. 

 

 

 


